
Submitter: Laurie Dougherty 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB522 

Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Findley and members of the Committee, 

Changing the name of the Oregon Global Warming Commission to the Oregon 

Climate Action Commission focuses the Commission's role on what Oregon must do 

to confront the climate crisis. In addition to changing the name, SB 522 will 

modernize and strengthen the the Commission, improving its capacity to provide 

guidance in the face of the urgent conditions that climate change is imposing on 

Oregon and all over the world. 

I urge you to support SB 522. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


